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Emma Dee
Heather Gibbons

Meeting of the

JOONDALUP NORTH YOUTH ADVISORY COUNCIL

 held at the Anchors Youth centre at 5.00 pm on Monday 15 May,  2000.



CONFIRMATION OF MINUTES

MOVED: Joshua King SECONDED: Tim Lee,

That the Minutes of the Joondalup North Youth Advisory Council meeting held on 17
April, 2000 as above, be confirmed as a true and correct record.

The Motion was put and       CARRIED

GENERAL BUSINESS

• Peer  selection for Youth Advisory Council

Jeremy asked for volunteers to be involved in the peer selection committee
for the Youth Advisory Council. The following members volunteered to
participate on the selection committee:

Joshua King Sarah McMillan
Heather Gibbons John Saratsis

• YAC website / Photo / Information

This information has been compiled and will be sent to the Office of
Youth Affairs.

• Mirror Park – Map development

To assist the Youth Advisory Council members in researching the current
uses of Mirror Park in Ocean Reef, Jeremy Manning is to find a better map
of the Park and provide that to members at next meeting.  When the
research is completed, members will be able to make a valuable
suggestion to Council regarding the best usage of the park.

• Councillor involvement in Youth Advisory Council

Previous resolutions regarding Elected Member involvement in the Youth
Advisory Council have been reported to Council through the April
minutes. We are awaiting a reply from Elected Members of the City of
Joondalup.

• Road Safety Launch

Jeremy Manning reported that he had prepared the funding submission for
this project and was awaiting approval to submit it to the Office of Youth
Affairs. A planning committee involving Youth Advisory Council
members and council staff will be formed for this project if the funding
submission is approved, submitted and the funds are granted.



• Youth Rally Team

Jeremy Manning reported that the project proposal is currently under
consideration by the management of the City of Joondalup.
If this project proceeds, a number of opportunities may exist for Youth
Advisory Council members to support the project. These will be discussed
at later meetings

• Youth Council Week

Jeremy Manning reported that planning for Youth Council Week is
underway and suggested that more frequent meetings may be necessary to
ensure that adequate preparations are made for the event. The following
members expressed interest in organising the Youth Council Week
program:

Joshua King
John Saratsis
Tim Lee

NEW  BUSINESS

§                   Music Project

John Saratsis suggested the idea of touring a band around local schools at
lunchtime as a promotional tool to draw young people into a music
project.
Radio Stations such as RTR–FM have done similar programs with
success.
A recognised band may perform as a way of promoting itself or promoting
a CD launch.
Most schools already have a stage or public assembly area and a mixing
desk/PA equipment.
Members resolved to discuss the idea with teachers/student councils at
their schools.
Jeremy Manning will discuss this idea with Belinda Martin in terms of
linking with the existing music project.

NEXT MEETING

Date Monday 19 June, 2000
Time 4.30 pm
Venue Anchors Youth centre

MEETING CLOSED
5.45pm


